
New NEB Meeting Minutes Now Available to View

The National Executive Board
(NEB) held a one-day meeting
on Dec. 14 in Kansas City, Mo.
The minutes from that meeting
are now available to view, here
on the NEB meeting minutes
page of the NATCA website.

 Safety and Technology Program
​Spotlight: Navigation

Jeff Plendl (Los Angeles
Center, ZLA) is NATCA’s
National Navigation
Representative and works
closely with Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) program
managers in three key areas:
Ground-based navigation,
satellite navigation and visual

guidance lighting systems. Read more.

Former Nevada Senator Harry Reid
​Remembered Fondly for Supporting NATCA

Longtime Nevada Senator and former
Senate Majority Leader Harry Reid,
who passed away last week at 82,
had a strong and very positive
relationship with NATCA over the
years thanks to grassroots efforts that
focused on Reid’s home state and its
two largest Federal Aviation
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https://www.natca.org/2022/01/10/safety-and-technology-program-spotlight-navigation/


Administration facilities - Las Vegas
ATCT (LAS) and Las Vegas
TRACON (L30). L30 FacRep Anthony
Borgert said he and his fellow
Nevada and Western Pacific Region
activists spent a lot of time with Sen.
Reid. “He certainly understood the
value of NATCA and the role air
traffic controllers play in keeping our
nation moving safely and efficiently,”
Borgert said. Read more.

NCEPT Update: Timeline for Next Panel Released

The next meeting of the National
Centralized ERR (employee
requested reassignment) Process
Team (NCEPT) Panel is Feb.
16. Below is the timeline for the
next panel:

Jan. 18 | ERR Submission Deadline
Jan. 21 | Facility Update to Staffing Workbook
Jan. 25 | HR Staffing Workbook Entries Completed
Jan. 26 | Facility Priority Placement Tool
Jan. 27 | NCEPT Data Executed
Jan. 31 | HR Resume Upload Begins
Feb. 4 | HR Resume Upload Complete
Feb. 7 | Manager Ranking List Published (Opened)
Feb. 11 | Manager Rankings List Completed (Closed)
Feb. 14 | P21 Prepares Data For NCEPT Board
Feb. 16 | NCEPT Convenes/Adjourns
 
For more details and documents needed, please visit
https://www.natca.org/ncept/.

Congratulations to Our Newest FacReps

"While the Onboarding
Committee and regional reps
work throughout the year,
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onboarding new facility
representatives (FacReps),
January is when we see the
most FacReps take office, and
thus it is our busiest time of
year,” said Onboarding
Committee Chair and Central
Regional Vice President (RVP)
Aaron Merrick. “If you are a new
FacRep and have yet to be contacted by your Onboarding Rep, please
reach out to your RVP or alternate RVP, and we will get you connected."
 
The NATCA Onboarding Committee welcomes and thanks all of our new
NATCA leaders who have recently taken office for their term as FacRep at
their local facilities. Read more.
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